
Dear Drama majors, 
 
Please read the following announcements from the Drama Department.  
 
 

Don't Miss Out on Seeing Drama Shows for FREE 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
This week the drama department opens a very funny, 90-minute door-slamming farce, REBECCA 
OAXACA LAYS DOWN A BUNT in the Claire Trevor Theater. It plays from Thursday, March 3 to Saturday, 
March 12. 
 
On Saturday, March 5 the drama department presents THE SEAGULL directed by Summer Sessions. THE 
SEAGULL runs until March 13 in the Robert Cohen Theatre.  
 
Ushers are needed for both shows, for all performances.  
So, if you want to see the show for FREE, use the link below to sign-up. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKRe86GgzT1QVqPRu_EyaDUCTzg3CZ3xb-
PoG5ez6VRXAUwg/viewform 
 
In closing, as drama majors, it is very important that you support your fellow students by seeing their 
work. 
I look forward to seeing ALL of you at the upcoming productions. 
 
Best, 
Don Hill 
Chair, Department of Drama 
 
 
 

DCP Spring Audition Opportunities 
 
Please read the attached flyer for more information regarding Spring DCP Auditions. 
https://zotmail.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/springDCPauditionnotice.pdf 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=6b64a1ef-9c74-452e-aeeb-5a875fce5583&ZotMailId=onRyeG3yKEGAMPd7pvwkQg==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=6b64a1ef-9c74-452e-aeeb-5a875fce5583&ZotMailId=onRyeG3yKEGAMPd7pvwkQg==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=bddbfc68-497b-4035-bd3a-6a645e200551&ZotMailId=LDQT4CQo5mUaQC4zS80DgA==

